[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]



End of the Year SUMMER BASH!!!
Dear Students and Families,

It’s the end of the year! Once again, I know how difficult it is to find the perfect gift for such an amazing teacher. For your convenience I would like to take up a collection from all interested students and present a class gift.

The recommended amount is $10 per family; you can give more or less. It’s up to you and any amount is appreciated. A lump sum will be pulled together and presented to         Teacher Name  with a card showing all the participating families. What a great way to say thank you to her for all she has done helping to educate our children. 

Don’t miss out. Donations are only being accepted through June xx. Please send your cash contribution along with your child’s name in a sealed envelope addressed to “Your Name”.  Your child must place it into the PTA envelope in their classroom.
Also, our end of the year celebration will be on 

Monday June 1st. In order to provide this event,  I am asking each family to contribute $5 for this celebration.
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If you have any concerns, comments or suggestions please call  Your Name @ 954.XXX.XXXX
It’s been a pleasure to work with such a great group of parents and students. I’d like to send many thanks to everyone for their ongoing support and participation.

Thank you very much,

Your room representative,
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Your Name (student’s mom)

